
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

NAGR Opposes Anti-Gun Maine Bill LD-1240 

The National Association for Gun Rights (NAGR) has launched a campaign against last-minute anti-gun 

legislation passed by the Maine legislature.  The campaign is directed to mobilize grassroots members 

and supporters in Maine against LD-1240 by urging them to contact Governor Paul LePage and 

encouraging him to veto it.  

LD-1240 bill aims to further restrict and penalize gun owners who unknowingly sell a firearm to anyone 

who may have been a “prohibited person.” 

This bill will impose a mandatory $1,000 fine on individuals for minor paperwork errors. 

Additionally, the bill creates an anti-gun study commission to find new ways to deny otherwise law-

abiding citizens of their Second Amendment rights without due process. 

LD-1240 now sits on Governor LePage’s desk waiting to be signed into law.  The governor has until 

Saturday, June 29th to veto or sign the bill.  If the governor does not sign or veto the bill by this 

approaching deadline, the bill becomes law.   

NAGR has alerted their members and supporters to contact Governor LePage’s office and urge him to 

veto this hastily prepared anti-gun bill.   

The National Association for Gun Rights is America’s second largest gun rights organization. 
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

June 26, 2013 

Contact: Danielle Thompson 

Tel. 877-405-4570 

E-mail: drt@nagrhq.org 


